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Bendigo hearing for autism services inquiry 

The next public hearing on the autism services inquiry will be held in Bendigo on Monday 17 October. 

The public hearing will be from 12 noon to 3:30 pm at the Bendigo Town Hall, Reception Room, Hargreaves 

Street, Bendigo. 

The Family and Community Development Committee will hear from people living with Autism Spectrum 

Disorder, including families and carers, as well as advocacy and support groups. 

The inquiry is looking into the availability and adequacy of services for people with Autism Spectrum Disorder, 

including services provided by the Commonwealth, State and local governments across health, education, 

disability, housing, sport and employment services. 

More information about the inquiry is available from the Committee's website. 
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